
LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 
Submissions close on 5 May 2006 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

I am completing this submission: 
For yourself 

Number of people you represent: 
 

My submission refers to: 
Summary Version of the LTCCP  

Page Number: 
 

I also want to respond to:   
 

Name: Peter E. Crossen  

Organisation:  

Daytime Phone: 332 2679  

Evening Phone: 332 2679  

Email: peter.crossen@paradise.net.nz  

Address: Peter E. Crossen 
26 Sugden Street 
Christchurch 2 

Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our 
Draft Community Plan? 

 Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The 
activities and services the Council provides?) 

 The council must ensure that the quality of our water supply is maintained. 
We have probably the most pristine water in New Zealand if not the world. 
 
There are very few places where one can drink untreated water of the quality 
of ours straight out of the tap. I want my grand children to be able to enjoy it 
too. The Council must ensure that it is not polluted by any source. They must 
support and work with Ecan to ensure the water we enjoy now is available for 
future generations. 

 Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want 
to make? 

 The proposal to close the Spreydon Library is short sighted and should not 
proceed. There are numerous over sixties dwellings in the area with more 
being built. Given our aging population it is likely that even more will be built. 
People living in these dwellings can all walk to the Spreydon library. If the 
library is closed, the nearest library will be South and I do not see these 
people walking to South. Instead these people will drive to the South library 
causing more traffic congestion and pollution, both outcomes that we should 
be avoiding. The council could consider expanding Spreydon and putting in a 
cafe similar to South. 

 


